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HPD Investigating Disorderly Conduct 

 
Harrisonburg Va. - On June 9, 2021 around 10 pm the Harrisonburg Police 
Department (HPD) received a call about a disorderly between two males and a 
female near the intersection of Chestnut Ridge Drive and Bayberry Lane.  
 
The caller reported hearing a female scream and saw her arguing with two males.  
The disorderly occurred outside of a white colored vehicle parked along Chestnut 
Ridge Drive. No additional vehicle information was provided.  
 
The individuals involved in the disorderly left the area in the vehicle towards East 
Market Street.  An SUV was also reported nearby that was either with or followed 
the vehicle towards East Market Street. 
 
HPD received only one call from the public regarding this incident.  We are 
attempting to verify that the disorderly actually occurred and, if so, check on the 
well-being of the female. 
 
The Harrisonburg Police Department is asking for the community’s help with 
information related to this disorderly. We encourage anyone who may have 
witnessed this incident or any suspicious activity in the area to contact the Major 
Crimes Unit at (540) 437-2640. Those who wish to remain anonymous may call 
Crime Solvers at 540-574-5050 or by texting "HPD" plus their tip to CRIMES 
(274637). 


